
 

The discernment and training processes for Lay Pastoral Assistant (LPA) and   
Lay Worship Leader (LWL) ministry have been revised and harmonised. As a 
consequence, the Learning for Discipleship team led by Debbie Orriss will  
be holding a second set of sessions in June to explain these changes to  
existing and potential course leaders/tutors.  
 
Please contact the team if you would like more details  
LDMT@salisbury.anglican.org  or T: 01722 411944 
  

Running an LPA or LWL Course has changed 
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